
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,

 

Welcome to Year 3, I am very excited and looking forward to working with you and your child 

again this year. 

 

In Year 3, my hope is to continue to ensure the children are challenged and inspired as well as 

feel safe and secure.  My aim is to see each child achieve their full potential both academically 

and socially.  I am hoping to work with yourselves to do this as I believe a good relationship 

between home and school is crucial. It has been a delight to get to know you better through 

the Lockdown phone calls.  

 

We will be covering some very exciting topics in Year 3 which I know the children will enjoy. 

To find out more about the Year 3 curriculum so that you are able to support and join in with 

your child’s learning next year, please have a look on the Year 3 webpage.  

 

Below are some links which you can work on with your child in preparation for Year 3, over 

the Summer.  

 

Reading 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/ 

 

Phonics 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources 

 

Maths  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z826n39 

 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student 
 

Science 

http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/ 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z2pfb9q 

 

Topic 

http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/ 
 

 

Hope you have a lovely Summer and I look forward to seeing you all back in September! 

 
The Year 3 Team 
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